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May 14, 2021 

 

Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 

State of New York 

Public Service Commission 

Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

RE: Case 17-G-0239– Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates,       

Charges, Rules and Regulations of Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a 

National Grid for Gas Service 

 

Energy Efficiency Transition Implementation Plans (“ETIP”) for Niagara Mohawk 

Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid for Gas Service 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

 Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“the Company”) hereby 

submits its Statement of Energy Efficiency Program Costs (“ETIP”) for non RDM customers in 

compliance with Section 10.2.11 of the Joint Proposal approved by the Commission in the 

above-referenced case, as well as Rule 31.2 of the Company’s tariff, PSC No. 219 – Gas.   

 

 The Company has reconciled the actual gas ETIP revenues recovered from service 

classification 3, 5 and 8 to the amount included in rates over the term of the Rate Plan.  

 

 Attachment 1 contains the calculations used to develop the ETIP Surcharge. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Melissa M. Barnes 

 

Melissa M. Barnes 

Manager, NY Gas Pricing 

 

Melissa M. Barnes  

Manager, NY Gas Pricing 

 Received: 05/14/2021 


